
It is a magical moment when 

babies come into this world.  

Parents, and staff, are transformed 

in deliveries.  At Oroville Hospital, 

we know that the birth of your child, 

whether it’s your fi rst or your last, is a 

very special occasion as well as a 

deeply moving experience.

That’s why our highly qualifi ed 

staff provides state-of-the-art birthing 

services and we also strive to make 

your birth experience a memorable 

family event. Because the moment 

a child comes into this world is a 

pretty wonderful thing.

More than 600 babies get 

delivered at Oroville Hospital each 

year. Our care begins months 

before the date of birth — up to 

nine months, in fact! 

Early in the fi rst trimester, 

specialists in obstetrics are ready to 

meet with you in order to assist and 

educate you on your new journey. 

Support from Oroville Hospital also 

includes fertility advice, childbirth 

education, labor classes, lactation 

classes, Better Babies program, 

and even free membership at the 

Oroville Sports Club.

When you have your baby at 

Oroville Hospital, 

you can feel 

secure knowing that the physicians 

are well-trained and experienced, 

and that the nursing staff includes 

RNs specially certifi ed in obstetrics. 

With three dedicated labor, delivery, 

and recovery suites and post-partum 

rooms available, our birthing 

center is equipped with the latest 

technology to monitor and care for 

your baby throughout labor and 

delivery.  All attempts are made to 

keep our patients in their own 

rooms privately.

At Oroville Hospital, all 

obstetricians are available to 

deliver your baby, are board 

certifi ed and specialize in high-risk 

as well as routine pregnancies. 

You can elect for natural childbirth, 

or ask for assistance with pain 

management options including 

epidural anesthesia. Nurses will be 

at your side to coach you through 

labor, and can help you stay 

comfortable using guided imagery 

and relaxation techniques.

Once your baby is born, you’ll 

have a choice of keeping your 

infant with you (called “rooming 

in”), or nurses will be happy to care 

for your baby in our nursery should 

you need a rest. If you wish, the 

certifi ed lactation specialist will pay 

you a visit to educate you about 

breastfeeding. Before you leave 

the hospital, we’ll even snap a few 

newborn photos for your baby 

album, and offer you a 

special  dinner for two 

to celebrate your new 

addition to the family!

To learn more 

about having your 

baby at Oroville 

Hospital, please 

check online at www.

OrovilleHospital.com or 

call 532-8440.

Small Miracles

“This is the second child that I will be having at 
Oroville Hospital. I love the supportive staff and 
know I will get all the care I need.”

           SUSIE SCHMIDT, OROVILLE

2767 OLIVE HIGHWAY • OROVILLE, CA • (530) 533-8500
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